
MAROON BELLS 
PERMITS & RESERVATIONS 

Due COVID-19 social distancing requirements and the need to estimate and safely manage demand, 

reservations will be required to access the Maroon Bells Scenic Area and related amenities this year by 

vehicle or by RFTA shuttle. 

***Reservations are required this year to visit the Maroon Bells Scenic Area by personal 

vehicle or by shuttle. Personal vehicles are only allowed when bus shuttles are not in 

operation.  Reservations for these two types of access will begin on June 2.*** 

 

Starting June 28, visitors will be required to use the RFTA shuttle service between the hours of 8am - 5pm. 

Personal vehicles are only allowed when buses are not in operation.  

Bus Shuttle Reservation ($15.95) will be released as follows: 

June 28 – July 31 Shuttles​ – reservation available beginning June 2 

August 1-31 Shuttles​ – reservation available beginning July 1 

September 1-30 Shuttles (or end of season)​ – reservation available beginning August 1 

 

Parking for the shuttle at the Aspen Highlands Ski Area is Free for the first 30 minutes, then costs: 1/2-3 Hrs: $10, 3-8 

Hrs: $15, 8+ Hrs: $30. 

 

Personal Vehicle Reservation ($10) Access will be released as follows:​  
June 8 - June 27 Access​ – reservation available beginning June 2 

June 28 – July 31 Access​ – reservation available beginning June 15 

August 1-31 Access​ – reservation available beginning July 1 

September 1-30 (or end of season) Access​ – reservation available beginning August 1 

 

 

America the Beautiful Passes and Maroon Bells annual passes are accepted. Please call the number below to use 

your pass. 

For Maroon Bells reservation questions, visit 

https://aspenchamber.org/plan-trip/trip-highlights/maroon-bells/reservations​,   

Call 970-930-6442 or email ​info@visitmaroonbells.com​  

https://aspenchamber.org/plan-trip/trip-highlights/maroon-bells/reservations
https://aspenchamber.org/plan-trip/trip-highlights/maroon-bells/info@visitmaroonbells.com

